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Important dates-Spring 
Term 2023 

Jan 16th – Chicks arrive in EYFS 

Jan 18th Chinese New Year 

Jan 19th – PE Body Workshop 

Jan 20th – Young Voices at the O2 

Jan 23rd – Coding Workshop for Year 
4 

Jan 25th – Reptile Workshop in EYFS 

Jan 27th – Y6 Junior Citizenship 

Jan 27th – Commonwealth Choir at 
the London Palladium 

Feb 3rd—Numbers Day—dress up as 
a number 

Feb 6th – Year 4 visit to the National 
Archives 

Feb 10th – Last day of Spring 1 

Feb 20th – First day of Spring 2 

Feb 27th – Year 4 visit Kew Gardens 

March 2nd – Year 6 visit the      
Stratford Archives 

March 3rd – World Book Day 

Please note all information regard-
ing dates, policies and the curricu-
lum can be found on our website at 
www.www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

Head Teacher Update 
 
Dear parents and carers 
Welcome back to a new year. Happy 2023! 
We have lots of visits and events taking place over the term so please 
check your Marvellous Me and Parent Mail accounts for updates and of 
course our website at www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 
Thank you for your continued support 
Best wishes,  
Mrs Stone 

Stay and Read 

Before the end of last term our parents joined our children 
in Reception to support with the children's reading and learn 
more about how we support reading in Early Years. 

Language of the Term 

In assembly Hakeemat and  Naheem 
launched the Language of the Term 
which is Yoruba. We hope that the 
children will learn a couple of phrases 
including ‘good morning’ and ‘good  
afternoon’ by the end of the term 

27 Trainee Teachers spend a Week at New City 

This whole week, New City hosted 27 trainee teachers from the London District 
East Teaching School who learnt about developing their teaching and learning    
strategies with a particular focus on assessment for learning. Throughout the week, 
they learnt about research driven assessment for learning strategies which they 
then implemented in a classroom setting. All the trainees went away having learnt 
lots and commented on how wonderful and hard-working our pupils are and how they 

were amazed by their subject knowledge and resilience to never give -up.    



 

Week 3 Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

Friday 

 

Main Choice Cheese and  
Tomato Pizza 

Chicken Pie with 
Potato Wedges 

Choice of Flavoured 
Chicken with Wedges 

or Jollof Rice 

Chicken Tikka 
with Rice 

Fishfingers with 
Chips 

Vegetarian Choice 

 

Veggie Chilli 
with Rice 

Veggie Sausages 
with Potato Wedges 

Quorn with Potato 
Wedges or Jollof Rice 

Chinese         
Vegetables with 

Noodles 

Cheese Quiche with 
Chips 

Sides  

 

Green Beans 

Carrots 

Baked Beans 

Sweetcorn 

Cauliflower 

Peas 

Broccoli 

Carrots 

Mushy Peas 

Baked Beans 

 

Dessert 

Marble Cake Chocolate Cookie Fresh Fruit and    
Yoghurt 

Banana Sponge 
with Custard 

Apple, Cheese and 
Crackers 

Jacket Potatoes, Salad Selection, Fresh Fruit and Yoghurt are available every day. Baguettes/Sandwiches are also available. All 

meat is Halal 

Star of the Week 

RG— Sawban RS—Wajidah     
RT— Maya 1P– Hol-Wai 1F—Haitham   

2JU–Amir  2DR– Haniya 2DA—Shilhan     3Bu–Ire 
3Bi– Anum 3G–Adil 4M–Meraj 4T–Lily 4P– Saliha 
5R–Kian 5S–Syeda 5K-Fatima 6JEA– Emil        
6C— Sara 6W—  Amanda   Learning Hub—Zaynab 

 

Mr Freeland’s Book Review 
Bork 

Did you know that in English we think dogs say 
“woof”, but in French, dogs say “ouaf ouaf”, in 
German they say “wau, wau” and in Japanese they 
say “wan-wan”? In this charming picture book, 
one dog maintains that the right way to woof is 
to say “bork”. Desperate to persuade the      
international cast of dogs that think their way is 
the right way, it’s an uphill task until a cat    
arrives, and all the dogs unite to bork at it. Rhys 
Kitson’s book has a very simple premise which is 
executed incredibly well. As well as highlighting 
interesting different dog sounds from around 
the world, which little ones will love to imitate, 
the overall message is that there’s more that 
unites us than divides us. Even though children 
are quite little 
at 4 or 5 to 
understand how 
difference and 
unity work in 
the world, they 
can absolutely 
understand 
that it’s nice 
for all the dogs 
to work to-
gether. 

 
 
 

Bikeabilty 

Just before the holidays our Year 5 children who 
took part on Bikeability were presented with their 
certificates for completing the course! Well done 
everyone! 

Tina’s memorial 

We have erected a flowering bench in 
our nursery as a memorial for Tina who 
passed away on December 21st 2021. 

The memorial was opened on December 
21st 2022 with family and friends 

Raising funds for our Food Bank and Uniform Store 

In order to help our families we have opened a food bank and uniform store 
but we do require funds to keep this going. All donations can be made via food 
and uniform as well as donating to our Just Giving Page that can be found on 
our website. Thank you for all your ongoing support.  

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/wendy-rainger?
utm_term=m5Y4RPx34  

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/wendy-rainger?utm_term=m5Y4RPx34
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/wendy-rainger?utm_term=m5Y4RPx34

